
Bulletin Board policy
The Southworth Library has a community bulletin board in the library main area. Posters,
notices, fliers and announcements for the local community must be submitted to the Library
Director for approval. The bulletin board is intended for non-profit or social organizations. We
do not allow posters or flyers advertising services or products for sale or profit or events that
charge admission to benefit a person or organization unless they are deemed appropriate for
the library community. Posters, notices, fliers and announcements will be removed when no
longer timely.
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